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From the Headteacher 

 
What fabulous weather we are having- I have even heard rumours that we are 
due to have 90 days of sunshine!  
  
With that in mind, may I remind parents to send children in with hats to school. 
Also, as we are unable to put sunscreen on the children, please apply some 
before school. Children will also need water bottles in school as the weather 
heats up, please remember not to send in juice or squash, just water! 
  
Kites Holiday Club will not run over half term, as we have not had any 
bookings. It will, however, run in the Summer holidays, so if you would like to 
book a place for then, please contact Sue in the office and let her know. We do 
have a limit on places, so it is best to book early. 
  
Rev Alistair has sent home a letter today in his role as Chair of Governors. 
Please check your child's book-bag for the letter. 
  
I would like to end with a special congratulations to Mr and Mrs Long, Mrs 
Long looked absolutely beautiful in her wedding dress, as many of the children 
will be able to confirm after seeing her at the Church last Saturday. All of us 
here at Ibstone School wish her happiness in her marriage. 
 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
May 

26th  Sharing Assembly 
 Stay and Play 

 End of Term 
 3.05pm 

 Kites’ Summer Disco 
27th  INSET Day 

June 

6th Pupils back to school 
8.50am 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 


